
 

 

WORCESTER SELECTBOARD REGULAR MEETING 

 

Minutes 

Monday, July 19, 2021, 6:30pm 

 

 

Select Board members present: Ted Lamb, Roger Strobridge 

Guests present: Katie Winklejohn,  Will Sutton 

 

HOUSEKEEPING 

• Ted called the meeting to order at 6:35pm.  

• Ted moved to accept the minutes from July 6, seconded by Roger, and unanimously 

accepted. 

• Additions to agenda:  None  

 

 

DEPARTMENT REPORTS 

 

Fire Department 

 

Will Sutton reported that all is going well with the department. The training is getting back on 

schedule and the training for new personnel is going fairly well. He also reported that the new 

tanker truck is still in que with the Freightliner frame due possibly sometime in October with the 

actual build taking 90 to 120 days after the frame arrives. The delay is similar to what everyone 

is seeing on all products due to COVID issues. 

 

Town Clerk 

 

Katie reported that everything is getting back to a more normal operation and the general public 

are feeling comfortable with open access to everyone.  

The tax computations are complete and tax bills are scheduled to be mailed out August 1, 2021 

with a due date for the town tax of September 15, 2021 and the school tax bills will be due 

November 15, 2021. Katie noted that the town tax rate for this year is $0.6107 down slightly 

from 2020. 

 

PUBLIC INPUT 

 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Ted made the motion to approve the 2021 Town Tax Rate of $0.6107. Roger 2nd the motion and 

the motion passed. 

 

 



 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

The discussion continued about appointing a Flood Zone Administrator for the Town. One 

candidate has been mentioned and Roger will work with Toni Kaeding to talk with the candidate. 

Ted mentioned that a descission will have to be made at the next SB meeting. 

 

BILLS 

 

Reviewed and signed 

 

CORRISPONDANCE 

 

A letter from the school district advising the town that each town can have three members on the 

school board and the town of Worcester did have two members but they have both resigned. 

McKaylyn Leclerc has expressed interest in serving on the school board. 

 

ANOUNCMENTS 

 

The next regularly scheduled Select Board Meeting will be held in-person at Town Office on 

Monday, August 2, at 6:30pm 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm. 

 

ATTEST 

 

Roger Strobridge 

 

 

 


